
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 14, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Teacher 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the superintendent and offer employment for the 2020-21 school year 
to the teacher listed on the attached document. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This teacher has been interviewed, along with many other applicants, for the vacancy that 
existed in our instructional program.  We believe this teacher is the most qualified for the 
position and recommend Board approval for employment. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The position listed is within the 2020-21 budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Keith W. McDonald, Director of Human Resources  
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached 
 
 
  
 


